4-14-20 TOMMBA Virtual Board Meeting (via Google Meet due to covid-19 shelter in place)

Members Present:  John, Jim, Brad, Steve S, Bill, Spencer, Bo, Steve V, Robin

· $1000 compactor-Robin received the funds from the community foundation and Bill got the compactor yesterday via FedEx.  
· Spencer spoke with David Bertinelli who is still interested in building trails at Whiting Park.  Bo met with David in December.  Spencer will speak with David and let him know that Bo and John can come check it out once the shelter in place is over.  

Boyne City Trail Expansion Proposal from FlowTrack
· Board members discussed the proposal that we received from Matt Belic of FlowTrack Trails.  Members discussed how to proceed and what our next steps would be.  We will continue to update as we work through this process.  
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